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Pollock, Heather M.

From: Nora Scobie <norascobie@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:57 PM
To: Pollock, Heather M.
Subject: Comments on Case 21-VARIANCE-0144

Categories: Respond

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

I reside at and own the property at 548 Wainwright Ave. I own the chain link fence between the properties. I do NOT 
give permission to take down the chain link fence. I grow flowering vines, pollinator plants, and grapes on it. If the 
resident of 546 wishes to install a 10 foot fence, he will have to build next to the chain link fence.  
I also want to make sure that the fence doesn't touch or cause damage to my garage. The fence that borders the 544 
property was built against the owner's garage and caused significant water damage to the roof and sidewall of the 
structure.  
I would like to have the following questions answered during the hearing:  
1. Will this be an addition to the current privacy fence or will a new fence be installed? 
2. How far is the proposed fence to extend? Just the rear half of the property or will it continue the entire length of the 
property to the front? 
3. What is the purpose of having a 10 foot fence? 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Nora Scobie, Ph.D. 
Resident and owner of 548 Wainwright Ave.  


